Joseph Moore,
HRD Head and Admin,
Alaska-99695
June 06, 2011
Christopher Anderson,
56, Alaska-99695
Dear Mr. Christopher,
Sub- Letter for undertaking Job Contract
Ref- Application No.201030/ Interview Dated 06/01/2011
With this letter I would like to inform you that we are agree to undergo job contract with you for the post of Financial Advisor in our company for three years.
The views that we exchanged during interview with you as mention above and your application for this job and going through your resume we have thought that you can be the right candidate for this job.
The contract would subject to the package of $36000 annually and other emoluments depending on the nature of the job.
The job would also subject to other terms and conditions which need to agree for the job.
We hope that you are agreed with the job contract that we have presented through this letter.
We will be looking for your earlier reply.
Thanking You,
Sincerely,
Joseph Moore

